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Mr. Victor Atiyeh
Governor

State of Oregon
U.S.A. May 22, 1986

Dear Governor:
It was nice indeed to hawe had the chance of seeing you and paying homage to

you in person in Tokyo the other evening. I was glad indeed that the Oregon
Tom no Kai meeting was such a great success. But I was touched most of all

by your kind words about my country.

I hope those koi nobori (carp streamers) might amuse some yuungsters in your
family. I hope too that I might be able to see you again soon either here in
Japan or in your glorious state.

My very best wishes to you.

Sincerely,



